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I OPPOSE [HB 4150]. 

 

Again, we see the irresponsible spendthrifts  in the Legislature hard at work creating 

more expenses in government without admitting or even hinting how much the 

'Community Information Exchange' will cost'. And we taxpayers are to simply sit back 

and admire the show. 

 

[HB 4150] will create and or link several databases, replete with patient information 

that may or may not be protected and or abused. 

 

The concept is of [HB 4150] is a valid one but, when one mentions the Oregon Health 

Authority and Community Care organizations in cahoots with [HB 4150] in the same 

breath, the emanating foul odor cannot be masked with breath-mints and or farcical 

platitudes. 

 

David S. Wall  

Mr. Oregon Concurs-Let us also note, how many 'Non-profit and Public Benefit 

Corporations' support [HB 4150]-job security? 

 

 

 


